Appendix C

From:

Subject: Jasperson Drive
Date: July 5, 2021 8:35:32 PM
Hello Tim,

I received today (July 5) the letter you sent out with respect to the construction to be done on
Jasperson Drive.

My back yard backs on to Jasperson as do No 2, No 4, and No 6 Mulberry Cr.

My concern is that the extension of Jasperson Drive will be very close to my property and that
the noise level will become unbearable with buses and other traffic barreling by.

I am writing to ask if there will be a concrete noise barrier along Jasperson Drive, especially
from No. 6 Mulberry Cr. moving south to Peachwood St. or even as far as Applewood?

EC Row has a barrier between Lesperance and Lauzon Parkway as the houses are close to the
highway and EC Row is a major roadway into the City of Windsor.

Similarly, Jasperson Drive has heavy trucks, transports, dump trucks, as well as noisy
vehicles that tend to race down that road.

Had I known that Jasperson Drive was going to be under construction as well as a super
school to be built across the road from my house, I would never have moved to Kingsville.

An early reply would be appreciated.
Sincerely,

Lesley Jane Merchant and
David G. Oliver



